

## **TOWN OF HOPEDALE**

78 Hopedale Street - P.O. Box 7 Hopedale, Massachusetts 01747

Tel: 508-634-2203 x 302 Fax: 508-634-2200 Email: parks@hopedale-ma.gov

Park
Commission
Don Howes, Chair
Jim Abbruzzese

September 23, 2019
Joint Meeting of the Park Commission
and Board of Selectmen
Draper Room, Town Hall

Call to Order by Chairman Don Howes at 7:08 p.m.

## **Attendance**

Park Commission: Don Howes, Jim Abbruzzese

Park Clerk: Mary Arcudi

Board of Selectmen: Brian Keyes, Thomas Wesley, Lou Arcudi(via computer)

Town Administrator Steve Sette

Park Commission Applicants: Sheila Embree, David Sprowl

## **New Business**

The joint meeting of the Hopedale Park Commission and Board of Selectmen was called to order to fill an open seat on the HPC.

Town Administrator Steve Sette informed the boards and the audience of the process to fill an open seat of an elected position. Park Commission and Board of Selectmen proceeded to interview candidates Sheila Embree and David Sprowl. Each candidate was asked the same question by the Park Commission and the Board of Selectmen. Both boards thanked the applicants for stepping forward.

Once the questions and answer session was complete, Don Howes made a motion to appoint David Sprowl to the open seat on the Park Commission. Jim Abbruzzese seconded the motion and the roll call vote went as follows:

Don Howes	Yes
Jim Abbruzzese	Yes
Lou Arcudi	Yes
Thomas Wesley	Yes
Brian Keyes	Yes

Jim Abbruzzese made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:39 pm, seconded by Don Howes and motion passed unanimously in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Arcudi, HPC Clerk

Jim Abbruzzese, Chairman

Don Howes